
We want to hear what you have to say. In May, there will be seven feedback sessions 
around the state. These sessions will focus on identifying unique regional challenges 
and considering possible solutions to address those challenges.

Use the camera on your phone to frame and view the QR 
code or visit pscinc.co/workforce to register for a regional 
feedback session and share your perspective.

Join us and share your thoughts on 
direct care and behavioral health 
workforce challenges!

The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services wants to 
better understand the challenges of people who work in or receive 
care from direct care and behavioral health services.


